
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     
    Saturday March 7, 2020 

8:15 AM Molly & Bill Brown 
5:00 PM Bill Donnelly (18

th
 Anniv.) 

Sunday March 8, 2020 
7:30 AM Frances Hope Ford 
9:00 AM James Walter (Sp. Int) 
11:00 AM Etta Patlen, Alfredo Codispoti 
6:00 PM Lawrence Ditzig 
Monday March 9, 2020 
8:15AM Our Parishioners 
Tuesday March 10, 2020 
8:15 AM Parishioners Fighting Illness 
Wednesday March 11, 2020  
8:15 AM Marie Connelly 

 Thursday     March 12, 2020  
 8:15 AM Ann Sheridan 

Friday March 13, 2020 
    8:15 AM Leonora Crain 
    Saturday March 14, 2020 

8:15 AM Elisabeth Walter 
5:00 PM Bertha & William Scehovic 
Sunday March 15, 2020 
7:30 AM Stephen Joseph Ford, Larry Boniface 
9:00 AM Carmela Miragliotta, Alfredo Codispoti 
11:00 AM Carol Vasselli 
6:00 PM Youth of our Parish 
 

5:00 PM Rev. Steven Shadwell 
7:30 AM         Rev. Steven Shadwell 
9:00 AM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
11:00 AM  Rev. Steven Shadwell 
6:00 PM Rev. Steven Shadwell 
 

Saturday March 14, 2020 
5:00 PM      Peg Markert, Yesenia Cohen 
Sunday March 15, 2020 
7:30 AM        Lynn Burek 
9:00 AM      John Berthiaume, Ron Scilla 
11:00 AM    Bob & Pam Smith 
6:00 PM Confirmation Class 
 

Saturday March 14, 2020  
5:00 PM George & Kelly Casagrand, Roe Saks, Joe & Ann 

Santiso, Sue Urban 
Sunday,         March 15, 2020 
7:30 AM Bob Moris 
9:00 AM Bernadette Morrisroe, Bill O’Brien, Robert & 

Jennifer Heckler, Tom Link 
11:00 AM Brian & Grace Davin, Molly Faith Gregoire, 

Janine Minardi, Bobbie Prescott, Stephanie 
Schuckalo 

 

 
The Sanctuary Candle in the Chapel will burn in 
loving memory of Jack Carpenter. 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 

Due to the worsening situation with the coronavirus, 
prudence dictates that, until further notice, these 
precautions will be taken in our parishes:  
 The drinking of the Precious Blood from the chalice is 
discontinued for the present time.  
 During the Exchange of Peace, worshipers should simply 
bow with respect to each other and not shake hands.  
 Extraordinary ministers of the Eucharist should have 
available bottles of Purell or an equivalent hand sanitizer to 
use before and after the distribution of Communion. This 
also applies to all liturgical ministers before and after Mass. 
 Parishioners should be encouraged not to attend Mass if 
they have the flu or similar symptoms.  
As more information becomes available, we will inform you 
immediately. 

 

The Finance Council is pleased to share our year-end 
financial report. You can also find a copy on our website 
under the “From the Pastor” section. Please contact Finance 
Council Chairman, Oliver Mueller, or George Casagrand in 
the office if you have any questions. 

Consider making your weekly contributions to OLM 
charitable donations through a QCD - Qualified Charitable 
Distribution.  These contributions can be counted toward 
satisfying your required minimum distributions (RMDs) for 
the year.  A QCD excludes the amount donated from taxable 
income, which is unlike regular withdrawals from an 
IRA.  Call George in the Parish office for more information. 
 

Irish Soda bread KITS 
ON SALE THIS WEEKEND – SUPPORT R.I.S.E. TEENS 

$8 each or 2 for $15.  Proceeds help support service project 
this summer to rebuild homes for the needy! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT MARCH 8, 2020 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

 Peter Alles Ed Bailey 
 Manuela Barrios Randi Beale 
 Msgr. Eugene Boland Hannah Cerullo
 Philip Cibiniak James Commarato
 Anne Comarata Richard DeMaio
 Carolyn DeMarco Mike Dillon 
 Evelyn Duvall Joyce Evans 
 Theresa Fay Rosemarie Geraghty 
 John Horbacewicz Carol Kenah 
 Christine Lytle Joseph Maher 
 Jessie Murray Nicholas Neill 
 Ginny Noe Ann Pendola 
 Cabrina Potente Chris Powers 
 Kathleen Roon Charlene Scully 
 Richard Tarapata Madeline Testa 
 Terry Wickham Tom Wisniewski 
 
 

Last Week at Mass:  $11,198  
Automatic Contribution:  $  3,887 
Last Week Total Giving: $15,085 
Last Year: $19,281 
 

AUTO CONTRIBUTION 
Please sign-up for automatic giving, visit our website at 

www.olmchurch.org/automatic-contributions 

 

 

http://www.olmchurch.org/automatic-contributions


C O N F I R M A T I O N  R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We send a big shout out to Mrs. Filippini’s 3
rd

 Grade class for 
leading the congregation at the 9am Mass today, as they 
took on roles of lectors and gift bearers.  Well done! 

 

1
st

 Eucharist banners are due 3/22 or 3/23 
1

st
 Eucharist books are due 3/29 or 3/30 

  

Grades 1-5 - March 8 or 9, 15 (no class 16), 22 or 23, 29 
or 30 - Last class. 

 

Grades 6-8 - March 22 or 23, March 29 - Living Stations 
all 7 & 8 Gr must attend.  REQUIRED FOR GRADES 7 & 8; 
ATTENDANCE WILL BE TAKEN. 
 

Parents please check your emails for additional Lenten 
information and suggestions for you and your family to 
partake in a deeper more meaningful Lent. 
SUPPORT KIDS WITH CANCER – follow the link in honor 
of Mary Ramsden's daughter, Nicole's 10

th
 anniversary of 

her passing. The family put together a wish-list of items 
needed to help Kids with Cancer have an easier go of it. All 
donations go directly to the children and are tax deductible 
at support.stjosephshealth.org/nicole-ramsden-memorial 
 

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK GROUP 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/OLMRELED

 
Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Secretary reled@olmchurch.org 
 

Confirmation 973-283-1212 
Grace Davin – Coordinator confirmation@olmchurch.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

This year, the Living Stations of the Cross will be 
presented by OLM teens on Sunday, March 29th 
at 8PM.  Any teens interested in participating in 
the program can contact Grace Davin at 
confirmation@olmchurch.org or 973-283-1212. 

 

Join us every Sunday at 5pm in the Ryan Rm. Do you have 
questions about the Catholic Faith?  Would you like a place 
where you could safely ask the questions you struggle with?  
Do you often wonder why you are here?  Is there a hell?  
Why do we need to go to church on Sunday?  Why doesn’t 
God answer my prayers?  Is God male or female?  Who 
created the devil?  Get Answers - Join us for a 30-minute 
session on Sundays. Contact OLM at 973-838-6838 x103. 
 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel School will host an Open House 
at 205 Oak St., Boonton, Mon., March 9

th
, 6:30 to 8:30pm.  

Info, 973-334-2777 or visit olmc.academy.edu 
 

 
Do you play the drums, bass, guitar or piano? 

Are you looking to use your musical gifts and talents?  OLM 
is looking for adult and young adult musicians to join the 
growing band at Sunday 6pm Masses.  Musicians should be 
comfortable with reading sheet music or chord charts and 
playing by ear.  If you are interested, email Chris at 
christopher.m.oliveira@gmail.com. 

This is an opportunity for families to share their resources 
with people in poverty around the world through CRS 
(Catholic Relief Services).  Please take home a box, return it 
at the end of Lent.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N  

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

Knights of Columbus 
NEWS: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the Knights.  If 
you have any questions, contact Ray Duplain or Anthony 
DePalma or talk to any current member of the Knights. 
 

EXEMPLIFICATIONS AND NEW MEMBERSHIP: 
Ray Duplain, Grand Knight: 201-741-4073 
Anthony DePalma, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-886-8942 
 

CALENDAR: 
3/11: Officers, 7:15pm; Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
3/14: St. Patrick/St. Joseph dinner – ALL ARE INVITED 
3/25: Social meeting 8pm – Ryan Room 
 

 

 

  Join the OLM Ladies Guild 
We have fun and help others! 

 

Congratulations to our Raffle Winners! 
 1

st
 Prize - $400, Barbara Brown (Pools by Brown) 

2
nd

 Prize - $300, Lois Cennamo (Eber’s Auto) 
3

rd
 Prize - $200, Sue Urban 

4
th

 Prize - $100, Maria Chomik 
 

Next Meeting, MONDAY 3/9 - 1PM, RYAN ROOM 
All Women Of Faith Are Welcome! 

Info: Diane Lattanzio at jdlatt1@msn.com or 973-492-1445. 
 

NEXT RAFFLE DRAWING AFTER 5PM MASS, MARCH 28
th

  

 

https://support.stjosephshealth.org/nicole-ramsden-memorial
https://www.facebook.com/groups/OLMRELED/
mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:reled@olmchurch.org
mailto:confirmation@olmchurch.org
mailto:confirmation@olmchurch.org
http://www.olmc.academy.edu/
mailto:christopher.m.oliveira@gmail.com
mailto:jdlatt1@msn.com


 Today’s readings call us to trust in God, so as to be 
transformed.  In our first reading Abram (Abraham) is called 
by God to go forth to the Promise Land. In complete 
obedience, he does as God asks.  In our second reading St. 
Paul writes to Timothy from prison saying, “bear your share 
of hardships for the gospel, with the strength that comes 
from God; for Jesus Christ destroyed death bringing life and 
immortality through His gospel.”  This trust and obedience, 
both of Abraham and Paul, changed the projection of our 
human spiritual journey. In today’s gospel Jesus chooses 
Peter, James and John, presenting them with an 
extraordinary gift that will strengthen their faith, trust and 
obedience after His passion. Jesus is TRANSFIGURED, thus 
allowing the three Apostles to witness His Glory. They hear 
the voice of God saying “This is my beloved Son, with whom 
I am well-pleased, listen to Him.” The three Apostles fall to 
the ground from fright, but Jesus tells them, “Rise, and do 
not be afraid.” You also have been chosen to witness for 
Christ.  Will you correct, reform, improve and repent of your 
own sinful ways in order to be transformed into God’s vision 
of the “BEST YOU”?  Are you listening to His voice?  Do you 
have the courage, obedience, perseverance and faithfulness 
to begin changing?  This Lent don’t be afraid to ask Jesus for 
the gift He gave to the Apostles. THE GIFT OF 
SUPERNATURAL FAITH, TRUST AND OBEDIENCE, “LORD, 
WHEN I’M CRUSHED AND HAVE FALLEN UNDER THE WEIGHT 
OF MY SINS…HELP ME TO RISE.  Would you like to become 
Catholic or complete your Sacraments?  Would you like to 
join the RCIA team?  Please join us in the Parish House, 
Thursday evenings, 7:00pm or call Carol Mangani, 973-283-
2218, for information. 
 

Please join us on Tuesday, March 24
TH

, 7:30pm – Cypress 
Restaurant, Kinnelon Road, Kinnelon, (Ages 36+).  Fr. Steve 
Shadwell will discuss “Forgiveness…as we forgive those who 
trespass against us, so shall we be forgiven.”  Come join this 
free dynamic Lenten discussion on the desire, ways and 
need to forgive!  Food and drink for purchase. To register, 
call the office at 973-838-6838.  Please let us know by 
March 19

th
 since we need a count of participants. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers are needed for the OLM Pre-Cana program, 
which runs once a year (on a Saturday) and prepares couples 
for the sacrament of marriage.  The intent of the Pre-Cana 
process is to provide an understanding of the Sacramental 
Marriage Covenant to engaged couples with regard to the 
joys and challenges of a life-long vocation and 
relationship.  This year’s program is scheduled for Sat. 
March 21, starting 8am in the school Aud. If you would like 
to visit and see what the program is all about please contact 
Anne Marie or Kevin Kelly at 973-283-1507. 

 

Our group meets every other Wednesday in the Parish 
House at 7pm. For info, email or call Cathy O’Dougherty 
angeloncall@optonline.net or 973-713-9793. 

Join us Oct. 7
TH

, to see QUEEN ESTHER a 
captivating tale of beauty and bravery.  Only 47 
tickets will be sold on a 1

st
 come, 1

st
 serve basis.  

Tickets are $137 which includes bus 
transportation, smorgasbord lunch at Shady Maple, raffles, 
prizes and snacks.  To reserve call Carol at 973-283-2218. 

Come join the 40 Days for Life from Feb. 26 to April 5, every 
Tues. at 4 pm.  We will meet in Kinnelon and then carpool to 
the Pilgrim Medical Center in Montclair where we will pray 
for the abortion facility to close and for the protection of 
babies in the womb.  Please consider offering a fast 
(one meal a day) and a Rosary for this intention.  Call Ellen to 
confirm attendance 973-632-8338. 
 

Sunday, March 15, 9:30am – 5:00pm, Loyola Jesuit Center, 
Morristown, Cost: $40 Includes breakfast, lunch and Mass 
Led by: Marie Santana, Spiritual Dir., www.loyola.org. 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

 MONDAY – March 9, 2020 
 1:00 PM - Ladies Guild Mtg., Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Golf Mtg., Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Reconciliation, Church 

 TUESDAY – March 10, 2020 
 4:30 PM - Junior Choir Practice, Church 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study, Parish House 
WEDNESDAY – March11, 2020 
 12:30 PM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
 8:00 PM - Knights Mtg., Ryan Room 
THURSDAY – March 12, 2020 
 9:00 AM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Cornerstone, Library 
 7:30 PM - Senior Choir Practice, Church 
FRIDAY – March 13, 2020 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study, Ryan Room 
SATURDAY – March 14, 2020 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Study, Ryan Room 
 4:00 PM - Reconciliation, Church 
 7:00 PM - Dinner Dance, Auditorium 
 

 

First Reading: Genesis 12:1-4a  
God calls Abraham to leave his family and people and go to 
a new land. God promises to make the people of this new 
nation great and to bless Abraham.  
  

Second Reading: 2 Timothy 1:8b-10  
Paul, from his place of imprisonment in Rome, writes 
words of encouragement to Timothy, telling him that 
Christ is for them everlasting life.  
  

Gospel: Matthew 17:1-9  
Wishing to reveal His glory to Peter, James and John, Jesus 
takes them to a mountain where he is transfigured before 
them. When Peter exclaims that he will build three 
tabernacles here in honor of Jesus, Moses and Elijah, a 
voice from above proclaims: “This is My beloved Son on 
whom My favor rests. Listen to him.”  

 

mailto:angeloncall@optonline.net
http://www.loyola.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady of the Magnificat – Council #14493 

Invites the Community to Join the Fun! 
 

St. Patrick’s - St. Joseph’s 

Dinner & Dancing 
Live Entertainment 

By “Backtracksò 
 

Saturday March 14
th

 2020 

7:00PM 
 

Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner 
Chicken Francaise Dinner 

Beer, Wine, Soda, Coffee, Dessert 
 

Our Lady of the Magnificat Auditorium 

2 Miller Road 

Kinnelon, NJ 
 

Tickets $50.00 per person  
 
 
 

For More Information or Tickets Call  
Bob Barone: (973) 838-8865 - Dan O’Dougherty: (973) 715-3438 

 
 
 



 

 

 

INSERT SCHOLARSHIP PDF ATTACHED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


